
 

Make a difference. 
Become a Student Trustee. 
Nominate yourself or someone you know today. 

Learn more at www.trustee-election.co.nz 

 

The One Tree Hill College Board is looking for a Student Trustee to contribute to the 
information that forms Board decisions and polices. 

Nominations are invited for the election of one student representative to the Board of 
Trustees. 

A nomination form and a copy of this notice is available to all eligible voters from Student 
Services Centre. 

Further nomination forms can be obtained from the school office. 

Nominations close at noon on Friday 14 September 2018 and may be accompanied by 
a signed candidate’s statement. 

The voting roll is open for inspection at the school and can be viewed during the hours 
the office is open. 

There will also be a list of candidates’ names for inspection, as they come to hand, on the 
Student Services Centre notice board. 

The poll will be conducted on Friday 28 September 2018. 

 
Signed 

 

 

Heather Eustace 
RETURNING OFFICER 


